
T R A N S L A T I O N
 

July 18, 2011
Circular No. SBP-DJ-0044-2011

General Manager

Subject: Submittal of Information. AN Resolution No. 
4390-Telco of 13 April  2011 issued by the 
National Public Services Authority (ASEP – 
Autoridad  Nacional  de  los  Servicios  
Públicos  )  

Dear General Manager:

We would like to inform you that we have received a written communication from 
the National Public Services Authority informing us about the implementation of 
AN Resolution No. 4390-Telco of 13 April 2011, whereby is prohibited the import, 
marketing,  distribution,  sale,  leasing,  trading,  installation,  and  operation  of 
systems, equipment or devices that may interfere or block Mobile phones and 
Personal  Communication  Services  (PCS) and  other  provisions  were 
established.

In this regard, we would highly appreciate to provide your staff with the concerning 
instructions in order to meet the provisions given by the National Public Services 
Authority.

For further information, please find attached a copy of both, the written notice 
issued by ASEP and Resolution above.

Best regards, 

Alberto Diamond R.
Superintendent

Enc.: the aforementioned
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